
 

 

CBDT extends the date for linking of Aadhaar with PAN till 30th June, 2018 
 

The Central Board of Direct Taxes (CBDT) had allowed time till 31st March, 2018 to link PAN with Aadhaar while filing the 
Income Tax Returns. Upon consideration of the matter, the CBDT has further extended the time for linking PAN with Aadhaar 
till 30th June, 2018. 
  
Please contact for any query related to this mail to Ms. Neha Gupta, Research Associate at neha.gupta@phdcci.in with a cc to 
Dr. S P Sharma, Chief Economist at spsharma@phdcci.in and Ms. Surbhi Sharma, Senior Research Officer at surbhi@phdcci.in , 
PHD Chamber of Commerce & Industry.  
 

Warm regards, 
 

Dr. S P Sharma 
Chief Economist  
------------------------------------------------ 
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry 
PHD House, 4/2 Siri Institutional Area 
August Kranti Marg, New Delhi-110016 
Ph.: + 91-11-26863801-04, 49545454 Ext (135) 
Fax: +91- 26855450, 49545451 
Email: spsharma@phdcci.in  
Website: www.phdcci.in 
 

 

 
 

   
 

 
  



 
 
 


